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The Border Reiver Newsletter

Greetings Reivers!
  It looks like spring has finally sprung for 2014, and you know what that means: Time to dig the equipment out of storage and get ready for another reenacting season!

So, without any further adieu, let’s dive right in!

New Contacts!

  New for the 2014 season, the Border Reivers now have official business cards! These will be available at each of our events. If you would like some to distribute amongst friends, family, or potential clients, contact Sarge.

  Also, the Border Reivers now have a dedicated phone number! Beginning April 15th, 2014, people can contact the Border Reivers directly at our new dedicated line.

  Our goal has always been to provide an interactive approach to Scottish history and culture and these two very simple tools will go a long way towards achieving this goal!

Pre-Season Prep!

  It’s a good idea to take stock at the beginning of this season. Hopefully everyone prepared their equipment for storage last fall, but it never hurts to break it out again early and do a quick check. Over the next couple of weeks, try and take some time to do a quick inventory of your equipment and make sure it’s in good order for the season.
  If anyone has any questions regarding the care and maintenance of their equipment, send a message to Sarge or Ursa with your concerns.

  Additionally, this is the perfect time to inspect, repair, or replace any articles that have worn out. If you have anything that needs repair or replacing and you’re not comfortable with doing it on your own, contact Sarge, Ursa, or Rathguar and we’ll do what we can to help you out.

  Additionally, we are planning an “inventory day” sometime in the next few weeks, in order to get everyone together and get all of our equipment inspected and prepped for the season. Keep an eye out for invites to that event!

Character Bios!

  We are still missing several character/actor bios in our “Meet the Cast” section. This is an opportunity for people who visit the site to get to know the people in our organization who work so hard to provide a realistic historical experience. Each of you gives so much at our events and it shows in the way the Border Reivers are welcomed and instantly recognized at the events we attend. 

  Also, those of you with bios up on the site, take a moment and review them. If there is anything that needs to be changed, contact Sarge to have your bio updated.
  When submitting your information for a new bio, make sure to include two paragraphs of information, one for your character, and another for yourself. 

  We would like to have all updated bios in place by Memorial Day Weekend. Thanks!

The Reivers are crossing the Channel!

  Speaking of Memorial Day weekend, our first official clan function will be taking place from May 23 – 26 at the St. Louis Renaissance Festival. We will be attending the French Royal Court of King Francois I for three days, (Sat, Sun, Mon), before returning home.

  The Northern Reivers will depart The Barracks, (Sarge’s house), at 10:00 AM on Friday morning, returning Monday Evening around 9:00 PM.

  The South Side Reivers will depart the Baron’s Estate, (Ursa’s house), around 2:00 PM Friday afternoon, returning Monday evening around 10:00 PM.

  Contact Sarge or Ursa with any questions regarding transportation. These times may change as we get closer in, so keep in touch.

Clan Dues
  Yes, it’s that time of year again. 2014 clan dues need to be in by May 15th. Cost for adult members is $65.00. Please submit your payment to Ursa or Sarge before May 15th, 2014.

  Thank you.
Closing thoughts

  We’ve got a lot to look forward to this season and it all looks to be great fun for everyone. Additionally, we are always looking for ways to improve what we have so if you have any ideas, don’t hesitate to bring them up! We want to hear from you.

  Have a great spring!
